
 

Council #6463 Newsletter ~April 2021 
 

Next:  Business mtg Tues May 11; officer mtg at 6:30? regular at 7:00 pm at St. Patrick’s 

Knightly N ews 
 

❖ In his GK report, Mike McGrath touched on the “Go Make Disciples” campaign.  See recent 
issues of the Catholic Herald for more details. 

❖ The annual state KC convention will be held both virtually and in-person in Lake Geneva tentatively 
planned for Saturday May 1st.  Dean Winters attended 

❖ District Deputy Dennis Hampton spoke briefly on upcoming elections for the new fraternal year.  The 
slate of officers should be developed in May, with elections occurring in June, and installation of 
officers in July. 

❖ We held our Tootsie Roll at several masses in March and April.  A preliminary report was that we 
collected around $550 which is about half of what we have done in prior years—mainly due to the fact 
that we could not distribute through our local businesses due to Covid 19.   

❖ Just a reminder that if any Knight knows of a person in financial distress due to Covid 19 or other 
hardship, we can make a request to the State Charity Fund for a possible disbursement. 

❖ We have begun our brat sales again at the Piggly Wiggly.  We held sales on the weekends of April 
23/24 and April 30/May 1.  Thanks to Tubby Schroeder for coordinating and others for helping out.  
Please consider helping out for future dates as we need additional members to spread the workload. 

❖ We are offering our KC scholarship again this year to graduating HS seniors.  We had six applicants.  
These were judged at the April meeting and three winners were selected.  Dean Winters will present 
formally to the winners at the HS scholarship night to be held on Wednesday May 19.  Winners will be 
announced in next month’s newsletter. 

 

 

 

 
Charity Unity Fraternity Patriotism 



 
 

 Officer slate for the 2020/2021 fraternal year: 
 
Grand Knight – Mike McGrath 
Deputy Grand Knight – Dean Winters 
Financial Secretary – Len Hendricks 
Chancellor – Will Wolske 
Recorder – Joe Morgan 
Treasurer – David E. Munz 
Lecturer –  
Advocate – Mark Nolden 
Warden – Ken Clemens 
Inside Guard – Vince Miller 
Outside Guard – Lloyd Kippley 
Trustees – David L. Munz, Bob Theel, Tubby 
Schroeder 
 
 
 
We are in need of a Knight to fill the role of Lecturer.  
If any 3rd or 4th degree member is interested, we would 
certainly be grateful. 

Offerings of Prayer 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bob Theel 
Tubby Schroeder 
Tom Karls 
Tom Karls’ sister Joan 
 
 

 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 


